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Waste Management Stickers are available  

for purchase at the Clubhouse for  

$4.55 per sticker. 
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ATTENTION HOMEOWNERS! 

If you are renting out or no longer residing 

in your home, please notify the office staff 
at the Clubhouse of these changes so we 
can keep our records up to date. Thank 
You! 

 

MOVING?? 

REMINDER! If you are selling your house and moving out of Sum-

merlakes, you will need to notify the Clubhouse Office at least 2 

weeks prior to your closing date to obtain your closing letter and 

packet. There is a $100.00 fee charged for this process. 

You will not be able to close on your home without it. Giving less 

than the required two weeks notice may result in additional pro-

cessing fees. Call the Clubhouse for the proper forms. 

 

ATTENTION HOMEOWNERS!  

The warmer weather has lured many more Summerlakes residents out to enjoy the first 

spring like days. One of the not so pleasant spring tasks homeowners have is locating 

and repairing any damage that occurred over the winter. Rain storms and extra windy 

days are common during this time of year and may cause some damage around our 

neighborhood. Please go out and check your property for any problems; missing shin-

gles, loose siding, damaged trees, damaged gutters and downspouts, and downed fences. 

These problems are unsightly and bring down the appearance (and property values) of 

the entire neighborhood. They are also violations of the SHA rules, as well as City Code, 

and could result in fines.  

And while you are out and about definitely take down any Christmas decorations-

remember Warrenville requires all Christmas decorations to be down by the 1st of 

March.  

   

 Coming Soon! 

Easter Egg Hunt  

(for children 10 years old & under) 
 

Saturday, April 8th @ 10:00 a.m. 
 

More details to come in the April Newsletter… 

Call to get signed up now! 630.393.3033 



 

 

My name is Fred Bevier. I am looking for your support and vote for re-election of Alderman 

Ward 1, City of Warrenville. I have supported the residents of Ward 1 for three terms. My 

agenda is always to listen to the residents of Warrenville. I care very much for the City of 

Warrenville; it is my passion. My grandfather worked as the custodian for Holmes School 

and was the only school bus driver in Warrenville. My dad was involved in the Civil Air Pa-

trol and the Warrenville Lions Club. Our family has been supporters of Warrenville all of our 

lives. I would be proud to serve the residents of Warrenville for another term and keep a 

balanced City Council in place. 

Please contact Fred Bevier for any unanswered questions: 

fbevier@sbcglobal.net 

630-393-2730 
 

I will also be able to come to your residence; I have always been accessible as Alderman 

and would be willing to meet on an individual basis if requested. 



 

                                            Motions of Board of Director’s Meeting 

                                       February 9, 2017 
 

Motion: To approve the January meeting minutes as written. All Ayes. 

Motion: To approve the January financial report as written. All Ayes. 

 

 

ARCHITECTURAL MEETING 

March 23, 2017 

7:00 pm 

 

NEXT BOARD MEETING 

March 9, 2017 

7:00 pm 

 

My name is Connie Schmidt. I have lived in Warrenville for 34 years. My husband, Michael, and I raised 

our two now adult children here in town. I have been extremely active in the community; volunteering 

with Trinity Lutheran Church, the Park District, Boy Scouts, and the Environmental Commission. I 

have had a huge variety of leadership roles in organizations such as the Teacher’s Union, the Sierra Club, 

the Illinois Prairie Path, and the Trail Riders of DuPage. I retired in June after teaching for 18 years at 

Bower School in Warrenville and am enthusiastic to remain connected with the community and residents 

here in town. 

I care deeply about Warrenville. We are on the cusp of new development with the constraints of financial 

responsibility, and I would like to see us maintain our unique small-town character while growing into a 

more diverse community with increased businesses, restaurants, and shops for residents. I bring to the 

table a wealth of leadership experience. I am prepared to both listen to my community members’ opin-

ions and voice suggestions constructively to others on the Council. My opponent has served 3 terms on 

the Council. I believe it is good to have new resource brought to our City’s government. 

Sponsored and Paid for by friends of Connie for Council. 

Connie Cares ~ 

I seek your vote for Alderman in Ward 1 be-

cause I care deeply about our town. As your 

Alderman, I will help educate and inform 

our residents on current issues. I will always 

consider the thoughts and ideas of  my fellow 

residents. 

   Promote sensible development 

    Protect the environment 

    Educate on relevant issues 



 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 2 3 4 

5 6 7 8 9 

Board Meeting 

7:00 pm 

10 11 

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 

19 20 21 22 23 

Architectural 
Meeting  

7:00 pm 

24 25 

Rental 1-12 

26 27 28 29 30 31  

2017 

 

    At 2:00 a.m. on Sunday March 12th, don’t forget to set    

your clocks an hour ahead to begin daylight savings time. 

 

LIFEGUARDS WANTED 

If  you or someone you know is looking for a great summer job, the Summerlakes Home-

owners’ Association will be hiring lifeguards for the 2017 pool season, which will begin at 
the end of May. Daytime, evening, and weekend shifts will be available. Applicants must 
be at least 16 years old and be certified in Water Safety/Rescue, CPR and First Aid. For 

further information, or if you have any questions regarding this position, call 630-393-
3033, or apply in person at the  

      Summerlakes Clubhouse  

        3S020 Continental Drive  

       Warrenville, IL  60555 






